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Fargo injury crash 
 
What:    Injury crash   
Where:    Interstate 29 northbound, mile marker 63 (tri-level interchange) 
When:    September 4, 2022 at approximately 1:45 p.m. CT 
Road Conditions:   Dry, good 
Weather Conditions:  Clear, sunny  
Crash Involvement:  Single vehicle 
Type of Crash:   Vehicle vs. fixed object 
Agencies Involved:  ND Highway Patrol, Fargo Fire Dept., FM Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:   2008 Acura RDX 
Driver No. 1:  68 year old male; Moorhead, MN; Seriously injured 
Restraints:   Seat belt not in use 
Charges:    Under investigation 

 
NARRATIVE:   On September 4 at approximately 1:45 p.m., the Acura was 
traveling southbound on the northbound shoulder of Interstate 29 near the tri-level 
interchange.  In this area the median is paved with a raised concrete median barrier, which 
divides northbound and southbound traffic.  At the tri-level interchange, the Acura struck the 
end of one of the concrete median barriers with he front right of the vehicle.  The vehicle 
came to rest in the west northbound lane, facing west.  The driver and sole occupant of the 
vehicle sustained serious injuries and was transported to a local hospital.   
 
The crash remains under investigation by the ND Highway Patrol.  The name of the injured 
party will be released at a later time.   
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For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Adam Malafa (701) 328-2447                                                                                                                   
ammalafa@nd.gov  

     
 


